

## MRS. BECKER'S KINDERGARTEN NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 31 ST. 2020

lbecker@holytrinitypierz.org



## A Peek at Our Week

Religion- This week we learned about what it means to be a Saint. We also learned about the Great Commandment and how we should love our neighbor like we love ourselves.

Reading- We are starting to learn how to phonetically sound out words. We introduced the words, see, one and two that will be sent home so you can add them to your child's wordpocket. We have now completed introducing each letter of the alphabet. Now we will work on putting these letters together to sound out words and we will continue to work on writing each letter correctly, especially in sentences.

Math- In math we are working on recognizing and writing our numbers 0-31. The "tricky teens" are very tricky for a lot of us. Many of us are having trouble with writing our numbers correctly too. (We tend to transpose the two-digit numbers.)



Don't forget to practice your word pocket words every night if your child is having difficulty remembering them. Most of these words cannot be sounded out and need to be memorized.

## Happy Halloween

## **Parent-Teacher Conferences**

As you already know, this year our parent-teacher conferences will be done by phone. The schedule was sent out earlier this week. To accommodate everyone, we are limited to keeping our phone conferences to ten minutes. We will be going over the report card, the kindergarten skills checklist and any behavior or academic concerns during our conference. I look forward to talking to each of you about the wonderful progress your children are making already in kindergarten this year.

To form a Christ-centered Catholic community where faith and learning are lived and celebrated daily through Gospel values and academic excellence.